
 Therefore, as God's chosen
people, holy and dearly loved,

clothe yourselves with
compassion, kindness, humility,
gentleness and patience.  Bear

with each other and forgive
whatever grievances you may

have against one another. 
 Forgive as the Lord forgave

you.  And over all these virtues
put on love, which binds them
all together in perfect unity.

Colossians 3:12-14

NLCS NEWS

September 28 - See You at the
Pole
September 29 - Pizza Thursday
September 29 - Progress
Reports
September 30 - Grandparents
Day
October 14 - All School Field
Trip
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What's Coming Up!

GRANDPARENTS DAY - September 30th
We are excited to celebrate Grandparents Day on Friday, September 30th with all of the "Grand"
people in our lives!  Invitations were sent home last week.  Be sure to get those out, so that our
"Grand" people can come and be a part of the fun things that we have planned for them!  Let us
know if you need more invitations, and we would be happy to provide them for you.

ALL SCHOOL FIELD TRIP - October 14th
We are planning a field trip for all students to the Lasting Legacy Wildlife Museum in Ritzville on
Friday, October 14th.  Permission slips will go home next week.
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BIRTHDAYS

September
September 22

Jayden St.Mary
October

October 7
Iva Sieverkropp

October 26
Kendrea Robinson

Seeking 4-5 parents to assist with random photos of students and staff during the school
year. These pictures will be used by yearbook staff, as well as the lobby picture slideshow.
Using the user-friendly app from your phone, parents can upload NLCS photos wirelessly for
the slideshow. Ideally, a mix of parents from upper and lower grades will serve to represent
all grades during the year. Pictures will be needed during events, field trips, community
events, spirit week, holiday celebrations, and daily operations. 
PVC is looking for someone to head up the Thanksgiving Feast which will be held on
November 23rd.  The feast can be as simple or as elaborate as you'd like to plan, such as only
pie or a full turkey dinner.  Thank you!

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

FREE MONEY

Box Tops - The Box Top program is digital only and to participate you will need to download
the Box Top$ for Education app and scan your store receipts.  The app will find participating
products and instantly add Box Tops to New Life Christian School's earnings online.  Not
only will you be able to view the total school earnings, but you'll be able to see how much
you personally have earned for New Life.
Smile Amazon - Is a simple way to support New Life Christian School.  By shopping at Smile
Amazon, a portion of your purchases are automatically donated to New Life.  Visit
smileamazon.com for more information.




